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January 7, 1991

Dociet No. 50-266
Docket No. 50-301
EA No. 90 159

Wisconsin Electric Power Company
ATTN: Mr. C. W. Fay

Vice President
Nuclear Power

231 West Michigan Street - P379
Milwaukee, WI 53201 ;

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RESPONSE TO NOTICE OF VIOLATION

This acknowledges receipt of your letter of December 27, 1990. We have

reviewed your corrective actions and have no further questions at this time.

We will review the continued adequacy of your corri$tive actions during future

inspections.

Sincerely,

;, , .

A. Bert Davis
Regional Administrator

cc: G. J. Maxfield, Plant Manager
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
OC/LFDCB
Resident inspector, Rll!
Virgil Kanable, Chief

Boiler Section
Charles Thompson, Chairman
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